

Don't Fry Day is coming soon!

Many acknowledge Memorial Day weekend as the beginning of the summer season. The National Council for Skin Cancer Prevention designates the Friday before Memorial Day as "Don't Fry Day", a nationwide campaign to promote sun protection awareness and education.

Skin cancer prevention advocates share the sun protection message through social media, local media and in communities and schools.

DNA encourages members to participate in this campaign in any way you can.

Here are resources from:

http://www.skincancerprevention.org/programs/dont-fry-day?q=programs/dont-fry-day/resources

Here's another great idea: Ask your Governor to make an official proclamation.

Here's a blog from past DNA president, Maura Flynn, with step by step instructions:

https://www.melanomaprevention.org/index.php/blog/177-how-we-got-our-governor-to-proclaim-don-t-fry-day-in-massachusetts-by-maura-flynn-sunaware-educator